
Welcome back to another year of homeschooling and

new opportunities with W.H.E.N! We hope you are all

doing well and finding creative ways to thrive and not

just survive during this Covid-19 pandemic. This year,

because of Covid-19 W.H.E.N. will be hosting many

events virtually. We hope you enjoy and take advantage

of these unique opportunities.

We would like to thank all of you who submitted

questions and participated in our virtual Q&A held last

month. Our goal was for you to leave with more tools

in your belt, more confidence in your abilities to teach

your children, and a feeling of support, whether this is

your first year or twelfth  year homeschooling! 

Also last month, W.H.E.N. hosted a live webcast with

BYU Monte L. Bean Museum. The topic was

Biodiversity. We are grateful for our relationships with

local universities that partner with W.H.E.N. to provide

these wonderful opportunities for homeschool families.

SEPTEMBER, 2020

COOKING WITH CHEF

BRAD - SEPT. 2, @ 10 AM
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A N N O U N C E M E N T S

HISTORICAL SOCIETY -

T.B.A.



I f  y o u  h a v e  n o t  a l r e a d y  s i g n e d  u p

f o r  t h e  c h i l d r e n ' s  c o o k i n g  c l a s s

w i t h  C h e f  B r a d  i t ' s  n o t  t o o  l a t e !

R u n ,  d o n ' t  w a l k ,  o r  y o u ' l l  m i s s  i t

a n d  w e  w o u l d n ' t  w a n t  t h a t !  T h i s

w i l l  b e  a  v i r t u a l  c o o k i n g  c l a s s  f o r

c h i l d r e n  o f  a l l  a g e s .  C h e f  B r a d

w i l l  b e  t e a c h i n g  t h e  b a s i c s  o f

b r e a d  m a k i n g  r i g h t  i n  t h e  c o m f o r t

o f  y o u r  h o m e !  T h i s  f i r s t  c l a s s  i s

f r e e .  C h e f  B r a d  w i l l  h o l d  a  s e r i e s

o f  c h i l d r e n ' s  v i r t u a l  c o o k i n g

c l a s s e s  c o n t i n u i n g  w i t h  v a r i o u s

b r e a d s ,  p i z z a  a n d  m o r e ,  w h i c h  c a n

b e  p u r c h a s e d .  P l e a s e  r e f e r  t o  o u r

w e b s i t e  f o r  m o r e  i n f o r m a t i o n  o n

p r i c i n g .  T h e r e  i s  a  W . H . E . N .

m e m b e r  e x l u s i v e  d i s c o u n t  f o r  C h e f

B r a d ' s  c l a s s e s  o n  o u r  w e b s i t e .  T h i s

i s  g o i n g  t o  b e  r e a l l y  f u n !  Y o u  c a n

s i g n  u p  f o r  t h e  c o o k i n g  c l a s s  b y

g o i n g  t o :

h t t p s : / / w a s a t c h h o m e s c h o o l e r s . o r g /

e v e n t / c h e f - b r a d - v i r t u a l - c h i l d r e n s -

c o o k i n g - c l a s s /

We are looking forward to serving

YOU! We want to know what we can

do for you! We have many ideas in

the works, but we want to make sure

you are receiving the support that

you need for your families.  We

welcome your ideas and feedback.

Please send your suggestions to

Michelle at:

contact@wasatchhomeschoolers.org
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Historical Society Adventures of Time! This

will be a fun family activity that will continue

throughout the year. Make sure to watch the

website for more information! 

Sincerely,

W.H.E.N.

w a s a t c h h o m e s c h o o l e r s . o r g


